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McGill University 
Principal and Vice-Chancellor

L. W. DOUGLAS

10th January 1938

Uy dear Brigadier Best,

I anpreciete so au oh the kindly terme of your 

letter of the 8th January. I «iter upon *y work here 

with the greatest possible enthusiasm, and 1 hope? that 

I shall be able to reflect credit upon this great 

university and the community it serves.

Yours very sincerely.

Brigadier Gilbert Best, 
The Salvation Army,
1225 University Street, 
M0HTB81L. QUE.


